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Stephen E. Conner To Join Greenhill in New York As Managing Director  

Focused On Energy Services 

 

 

New York, June 19, 2017 -- Greenhill & Co., Inc. (NYSE: GHL), a leading independent 

investment bank, announced today that Stephen E. Conner has joined the Firm as a 

Managing Director focused on the Energy Services sector, based in New York.   

 

Mr. Conner was most recently a Managing Director at Perella Weinberg Partners, where 

he led the Oilfield Services advisory practice.  Prior to his 7 years at Perella Weinberg, he 

spent 11 years as an investment banker at Morgan Stanley, focused on mergers and 

acquisitions generally before focusing on the energy sector.  Earlier in his career he spent 

2 years as an analyst Smith Barney. 

 

Scott L. Bok, Chief Executive Officer of Greenhill, said, “We are pleased to broaden our 

energy sector advisory business by bringing Steve on board.  He has 20 years of relevant 

experience, deep experience in the energy sector generally, and strong client relationships 

in the energy services sector.  These relationships will be invaluable to both our M&A and 

restructuring advisory businesses.” 

 

Greenhill & Co., Inc. is a leading independent investment bank entirely focused on 

providing financial advice on significant mergers, acquisitions, restructurings, financings 

and capital raising to corporations, partnerships, institutions and governments globally.  It 

acts for clients located throughout the world from its offices in New York, Chicago, Dallas, 

Frankfurt, Hong Kong, Houston, London, Melbourne, San Francisco, São Paulo, 

Stockholm, Sydney, Tokyo and Toronto. 
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